
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
TRAFFIC DETOURS FOR ROAD WORK 
State Road (SR) 700/Conners Highway Resurfacing, Restoration, and  
Rehabilitation Project  
From north of 1st Street to west of SR 80/US 441  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 446374-1-52-01  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that  
promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes  

Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the  
state’s communities.  

SR 700/CONNERS HIGHWAY WILL BE CLOSED FOR ROAD CONSTRUCTION WORK JULY 6 THROUGH OCT. 31  
Beginning at 12:01 a.m., Sunday, July 6, all lanes of SR 700/Conners Highway, from Hatton Highway to SR 717/Muck 
City Road will be closed around-the-clock through approximately 5 p.m., Friday, Oct. 31, for roadway widening, milling 
& repaving, installing pavement markings, signs, guardrail, rumble strips, and sod. 
To ensure motorist and crew safety during this full closure the following detour routes will be implemented: 
• Northbound SR 700/Conners Highway will be detoured via Hatton Highway, SR 80/US 441, N Main Street/US 441/US 

98/SR 15, SR 717/Muck City Road to northbound SR 700/Conners Highway.  
• Southbound SR 700/Conners Highway will be detoured via SR 717/Muck City Road, N Main Street/US 441/US 98/SR 

15, and SR 80/US 441, Hatton Highway to southbound SR 700/Conners Highway. Motorists can also continue 
westbound on SR 80/US 441 to continue southbound on SR 700/Conners Highway. 

• Emergency/First Responder access and local access will be maintained and coordinated. 
• For more information about this project, including lane closures and progress photos, please visit the project 

webpage at https://tinyurl.com/StateRoad700 . 

Construction Cost: $17.8 million             Construction Start: May 2024           Estimated Completion: Early 2026 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Melissa Readling, to be added to project email notification lists.  
Para información y preguntas en Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Jessica Lewis — FDOT Project Manager 
jessica.lewis@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 459-0908 
Steve Clark—Project Administrator 
sclark@aimengr.com or (954) 818-3600  
Melissa Readling — Community Outreach Specialist 
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
Project Website: www.d4fdot.com  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

https://tinyurl.com/StateRoad700
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http://www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/

